
 

 
 
 

 March 23, 2023 
 

Hello Everyone; 
 
Our last shoot was the Blanket Shoot, hosted by Bill Grubaugh, the weather was fair, 
always a little breeze in Centerburg. We had 13 shooters and Sis provided lunch, !!  
Thank-you! 
 
Our next shoot is on Saturday April 1st  (no fooling),it’ a Woodswalk Shoot, hosted by 
Barb Grubaugh. Cost is $20 , prizes will be mostly meat, every shooter gets a prize. 
Any help Friday evening would be appreciated, if we get started by 4:00 we should 
be able to get the course setup before dark. 
Also camping is allowed for non-member of CCC, so keep that in mind. 
 
CCC is not rebuilding the target racks. So, we don’t have to mess with that. Please be 
looking for your own frame or means of holding your target, the club will figure 
something out for anyone that needs it.  
  
Sis will be collecting dues, if you haven’t paid those yet, $15.00 
 
Then after this shoot, Pheasants Forever is having their Kids Field Day event on 
April 8th. 9am to 4 pm. I’m hoping a few more people can help out.  Let me know if 
you plan to help out. The address for this is “Campbell’s Range, 22430 Coshocton 
Road, Howard, OH 43028. 
 
Hope to see you at the range! I think that’s all for this letter, hope to see you soon. 
Mark Hazel 
614-623-9955 
 
 
Columbus Muzzleloading March 26th 

Pheasants Forever April 8th 
Bill Moose April 8th 
Death Winds April 15 and 16th 


